
PTFA Update - November 23

Dear parents and carers,

This information from the PTFA was sent out via email on 2/11/23 regarding upcoming
events.

1. Please find below the link to book your place for the most magical day of the year at

school!

https://forms.gle/ge22WXiK8hjmz8Ra7

2. We also have the Christmas Raffle - please see ticket form - available to download

with this update.

3. Cracker competition - poster available to download with this update - these will then

get sold at the fair on 25th November

4. Santa's Grotto = £3 per child - limited space - please email firslowerpta@gmail.com

if you would like to be booked on (please do not send payment till we have

confirmed with you via email) - it will be a first come first served basis!)

5. On Thursday 16th November (non-uniform AND Disco day!) we are asking for

donations to be brought into school so that we can make up some amazing hampers

for the raffle - poster attached

Please don't worry if you cannot get something for your particular year group; we

appreciate anything you are able to contribute!

Any questions, please email firslowerpta@gmail.com or ask a member of the PTFA.

https://forms.gle/ge22WXiK8hjmz8Ra7

